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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 13 July 1993, in connection with the 
Council's consideration of the items entitled “The Situation in Bosnia” and “The Situation 
in Somalia” and all peacekeeping operations currently being carried out by the United 
Nations, the President of the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of 
the Council:

“The Security Council, in light of the recent resolutions calling for forces in Bosnia and 
Somalia, requests that all member states contribute any available forces to these 
important missions which will help to secure peace and stability within the 
aforementioned regions as well as to aid in halting the extreme violations of the human 
rights of both civilians in these areas and United Nations forces already in place.”
Passed by consensus, with 0 abstentions

DOC:96


